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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission DEC 0 7 2004
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554 unmﬂﬁﬁfﬂ'ﬁfm

Re:  Information Update for
FCC File No. SAT-RPL-20040909-00169 (Cail Sign 52641)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s rules, this letter provides updated
ownership information relevant to the pending application. Specifically, on November
12, 2004, The News Corporation Limited was re-incorporated in the United States as
Mews Corporation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact undersigned counsel.
Sincerely yours,

William M. Wiltshire
Counsel for News Corporation




